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Nau mai! Welcome to the WESCT April 2022 newsletter. 
The WESCT Trustees are proud to own The Lines Company 
(TLC) on behalf of you, the customers, ensuring benefits 
such as bill savings and jobs for our local community.

Watch out for the TLC discount paid 
to WESCT Customers, which will 
show on your invoice from your 
electricity retailer in May or June.  

Several Trustees attended the Energy 
Sector’s annual conference online 
recently. The conference presented a 
significant focus on decarbonisation.  

Follow us to keep up to date with our 
latest news and see our new awareness 
video: facebook.com/WaitomoEnergy 
ServicesCustomerTrust.

We welcome Fraser Jonker and 
Todd Spencer to our team. Fraser 
has extensive experience with 
renewable electricity, including 
electrical engineering, 
construction, maintenance and 
asset management, while Todd is 
a senior commercial lawyer whose 
experience also spans electricity 
and infrastructure. William Oliver, 
chair of WESCT, says the trustees 
are delighted with the skills and 
experience Fraser and Todd bring 
to The Lines Company board. 

Savings coming 
your way

Downstream 
Conference

WESCT is on 
Facebook!

New Director 
appointments 

Barny Barnet (20 years), Bronwyn 
Leveridge (16), Dallas Davenport (11), 
Dion Adams (10), Els Comrie (17), Eric 
Leineweber (26), Jason Gaukrodger 
(33), Jared Murrell (22), Jemma Cowie 
(11), June Macrae (20), Kayla Hemara 
(13), Nick Clarke (17), Richard Isaacs 
(10 years), Steve McLennan (10) and 
Tau Turner (15).  

TLC staff mark major milestones
The early stages of 2022 
heralded significant 
milestones for several 
TLC staff, with the business 
acknowledging their 
decade-plus long service 
to customers.  
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Fraser Jonker and Todd Spencer

WESCT has appointed 
two new Non-Executive 
Directors to TLC. 


